## EMBARINGO SECONDARY SCHOOL

16th May 2014

Antonius Watoto Foundation P.O. Box 46763 NAIROBI KENYA

Dear Sir,

## RE: APPRECIATION FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF OFFICES AND A CLASSROOM

We, members of Embaringo Secondary School fraternity wish to express our sincere gratitude to Antonius Watoto Foundation for your financial assistance in the construction of the three magnificent offices and a large classroom.

We greatly appreciate the director, Mr. Gathaiya, for his seemingly indefatigable spirit, guidance, supervision and patience in ensuring that the project was successful and completed in time. In fact we learnt alot from you.

The buildings will go a long way in helping us implement the curriculum effectively. We would still appreciate and feel honoured if you consider assisting us build another classroom.

Sir, if we errered during the period that the project took, we ask for your forgiveness.

Once again, thank you very much and may God bless you as you continue supporting the needy in education.

Yours faithfully

P.O. BOT IS

MWANGI D. PETER

PRINCIPAL (BOG SECRETARY)